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Dear House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water,  

Oregon’s botanical resources are essential to Oregonians where they live, work, play, 

and study. The OregonFlora database supports the use of these resources for 

healthy forests, productive rangelands, agricultural operations, outdoor recreation, 

and native plant horticultural businesses. It was recently launched by Oregon State 

University based on decades of research and volunteer contributions, and now needs 

support to ensure ongoing maintenance. Please approve HB 3173.  Thank you. 


